
 

12/01/2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Whole school visit to Nottingham Art Gallery 

I am delighted to inform you that we have arranged for all children in year groups 1-6 to visit 

Nottingham Art Gallery this term. This has been organised in order to complement our 

fantastic art curriculum, providing children with a greater insight into the work behind 

creating a final piece. 

The children will attend a workshop to learn more about the following: 

Y1 - Painting- colour mixing- primary/secondary 

Y2 - Printing - block printing-pattern 

Y3 - Painting- tertiary colours-texture 

Y4 – Printing- range of printing techniques_ using more than one colour 

Y5 - Painting _ mood and feeling within paintings 

Y6 – Sculpture - range of modelling techniques- use and found materials 

 

The children will be having lunch at Nottingham Castle. Please could you ensure that your 

child has a packed lunch for this day. If your child normally has a lunch provided by school 

please complete the attached slip so we can inform the kitchen. Please ensure that you 

send a water bottle in with your child. 

This trip is being funded by the Samworth Endowment fund. All transport and access to the 

gallery and workshop will be provided to your child free of charge.  

For year groups 1 and 2, the visit will take place on Thursday 27th January 2022.  

For year groups 3, 4, 5 and 6, the visit will take place on Thursday 10th February 2022. Please 

bring your child to school at the normal time of 8:50am and collect at 3:15pm. Children will 

need to be in uniform and have appropriate outer wear for the seasonal weather. 

In order for your child to take part, it is vital that the attached forms are completed and 

returned to school no later than 20th January. I don’t doubt that this trip will be extremely 

beneficial for everyone involved.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch. 

Miss Yeoman 

Art Lead 


